
You are cordially invited to our

Christmas Open House
at Investment Planning Counsel

29 West St. South, Orillia

Thursday, December 13, 2018
1:00pm - 4:00pm

Refreshments will be served. Please feel free to  
bring a friend.  A donation of a non-perishable  

food item for the food bank would be  
greatly appreciated.


